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THE ATTENTION OF

6 January 1993

Risk Management Branch

Docket No. 50-47

Mr. Alexander Adams
Non-Power Reactors, Decommissioning

and Environmental Project Directorate
DLvision of Reactor Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
OWFN MS. 11B20
Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference:

(1) Our letter of 6 November 1992 requesting the modification of sections
2.4.6 and 3.4.7 of the Reactor Decommissioning Plan.

(2) The 28 December 1992 conversation between Peter Cornetta, Alex Feldman
and Richard Dudley.

(3) Your 29 December 1992 conversation with Peter Cornetta.

Dear Mr. Adams:

Pursuant to your conversation of 29 December 1992 with Peter Cornetta,- I
respectfully request that the modification requested in reference (1) be
withdrawn.
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